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Thank you Donna for your two years of excellent leadership. 
You  certainly left a hard act to follow.  I will do my best.  
My goal is to meet as many members as I can and I plan to do that by 
attending friendship group meetings.  And since I am a fairly new 
member I thought I would tell you a little about myself. 
 
My husband and I were both born and raised in Southern California .  We 
lived there until we moved to Plano 3 years ago to be closer to our 
daughter who lived in Lewisville after being transferred by her work.  I 
retired after 33 rewarding and demanding years with Bank of America.  I 
have a girl friend who is a quilter and I had always wanted to learn (I 
came from a family of crocheters).  
 
Upon my retirement she encouraged me to take Quilt 1A at the local quilt 
shop.  Best advice I every received.  I was hooked.  After the class I 
joined a guild and a community service group.  I think the most rewarding 
part about quilting is making quilts for those in need.  And as I have 
moved around I have always been actively involved with each guild’s 
community service groups.  When I sew for myself it is almost always 
patriotic quilts.  I also do a lot of redwork and have just finished my first 
crazy quilt.  
 
Quilting has introduced me to a lot of 
wonderful people and I am lucky to have 
joined the Quilt Guild of Plano when I 
first moved here. 
 
Thank you for giving me the opportunity 
to be your President.  I think we are 
going to have a lot of fun and look 
forward to meeting all of you.   
 
Happy Quilting.   
Sheri Smith, President 
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The meeting was called to order by President Donna Petrick at 7:00.  She reminded everyone to turn off 
their cell phones.  The Minutes to the April meeting and the Treasurer’s Report were accepted as printed. 
 
New Business: The next meeting of the Executive Board will be on June 7 at Tino’s Restaurant.  This will be 
the change-over meeting for the board and all the chair persons.  Each member will buy her dinner and the 
board will provide dessert. 
 
Donna announced that Kemberly Wilshire is passing out raffle tickets and collecting sold ones as well.  She 
stated that Margaret Schafer is passing around a schedule for selling tickets at other guilds’ meetings.  Two 
dates are open: May 18th in Keller and May 20th in Irving.  The Board members have been taking the quilt 
around, but we need members to be involved with this.  This is the only way we raise money this year.  Our 
quilt won honorable mention at the Arlington Quilt Show and is entered in the Mesquite show in June. 
Donna introduced two members of the Mesquite Guild that were selling their raffle tickets, Beth and Evelyn. 
Donna introduced a former member, Renee Burson.  Donna said that the year end financials will be 
available at the June meeting.  If you have any expenses or deposits turn them in to Shirley Weaver 
immediately. 
 
Programs: The July meeting will be “Trash to Treasures” sale.  You may purchase a table for $10.00.  See 
Donna Lobelson.  You may share a table or donate to the guild table with all profits from that table going to 
the guild.  Usually the money from this event goes to Community Service, but this year the proceeds will go 
to the new Sharing and Caring committee for their setup fees. 
The election of officers was held.  New officers are: 

President: Sheri Smith 
VP Membership: Crisann Skinner, Maria Eakin 
VP Programs: Donna Petrick 
VP Community Service: Julie Schaefer 
VP Guild Activities: Tina Connolly 
VP Media: Rose-Clair Fletcher 
Secretary: Donna Lobelson 
Treasurer: Shirley Weaver 
Librarian: Emily Armstrong 
Quilt Plano 2011: Kemberly Wilshire 

The slate of officers was approved as presented. 
Donna passed out Service bars for members having 30 hours of service or more.  More bars will be 
presented again later in the year.  Donna presented 5 Lone Star Awards to members contributing 
outstanding service to the guild.  The recipients were: Rose-Clair Fletcher, Richard Larson, Donna 
Lobelson, Dayna Ragland and Cynthia Weisz. 
 
Committee Reports: 
Donna Lobelson spoke about the future programs and workshops. 
Aggie Meszaros spoke about TAQG Rally Day.  We are a sponsor guild and don’t have a good turnout in 
members planning to attend.  She is selling raffle tickets and lunch tickets this meeting and the June 
meeting only. 
Dayna Ragland awarded the BOM to Shirley Weaver.  Next month will be the final block for this quilt. 
Crisann Skinner announced we have 67 members present.  Door prizes were donated by: Bernina Sewing 
Center of Plano, Golden D’or Fabrics, Happiness is Quilting, Quilt Country, Suzy’s Quilt Shop, Quilter’s 
Connection, The Old Craft Store, and The Quilt Asylum. 
Emily Armstrong announced that all the books are on the computer.  If anyone has an outstanding book 
please return it. 
Donna Petrick introduced show and tell. 
 
The business meeting adjourned at 7:40 and Donna Lobelson introduced Jaynette Huff. 
Sheri Smith, Secretary 
  

MINUTES OF MAY 13, 2010 - Sheri Smith, Secretary  
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Texas Association of Quilt Guilds 
 

10th Annual Rally Day 

Co-hosted by: 
Allen Quilt Guild, Frisco Quilt Guild, 

McKinney Quilt Guild and  
Quilters Guild of Plano 

 
Saturday, July 10, 2010 

9:00 a.m. - 3:30 p.m. 
 

Mimosa Baptist Church in Mesquite 
Stadium Seating 

 
Check out her website at: http://
www.englanddesign.com 
 
Workshops: 
Thursday, July 8th, 2010 – Pansy Table Runner 
Friday, July 9th, 2010 - Design Workshop for ½ day, 
Sew Design for ½ day 
 
Each workshop may have up to 30 
students.  Directions for signing up for classes and 
supply list will be posted soon on the TAQG 
website: www.texasassociationofquiltguilds.org. 
 
Each workshop may have up to 30. 
 

9:00 a.m. Registration 
10:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. Speakers and Entertainment 

 

 

Cynthia England 

 

Directions: 
Take US 75 south to LBJ, 
LBJ east to Mesquite, 
US-80 east to Beltline Road 
Turn right onto Beltline Rd to 
1233 N. Beltline Rd  
Church is on your right 
 

Aggie Maszaros, our TAQG representative, is collecting mini quilts for the 
TAQG fund-raiser. 
 

She is also selling boxed lunches and pins. 
 

We are one of the guilds hosting this year - therefore a great turn-out of 
Plano quilters is expected.  Get a group together to car-pool to the Rally.  
Cynthia England is a terrific, funny speaker and it’ll be a wonderful day for 
the regions talented, artistic quilt community! 
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PROGRAMS & WORKSHOPS - Donna Petrick 
 
Betsy Chutchian, known for her reproduction quilts and author of Gone to 
Texas: Quilts from a Pioneer Woman’s Journal, will be our June speaker. 

Betsy inherited some scrappy quilts from her great-grandmother and was in-
spired to recreate the look with reproduction fabrics. She also found a family 
diary, and she has translated this happy combination into a terrific book.  

Betsy is a co-founder of the "19th-Century Patchwork Divas," a group that ex-
changes reproduction blocks. Their quilts were featured at several Quilt Festi-
val venues this past year and a few are in Betsy's book. The group chooses 
an antique to reproduce, generates a pattern, and members make blocks for 
each other and the group. Their exchange set up is interesting ---and labor 
intensive---but it really sounds like fun. If, for example, six members decide to 
participate for a 36 block quilt, each is required to make six blocks for each of 
the other five members and a set for herself. Everybody winds up with a set of 
36 blocks.   

More than 150 years ago a pioneer family left a sign on their Kentucky door reading “Gone to Texas." 
As did so many of their generation, Robert and Lizzie Carpenter packed up their belongings and headed 
West to find a better life. They chose the North Central Texas prairie to set up housekeeping. And, it was 
here, on their newly built homestead, that Lizzie began writing her journal, which she kept from 1857 to 1882. 
Chronicled within its pages are the details of pioneer life—including her deep love for quiltmaking. 

In 2007, Lizzie’s great-great granddaughter and award winning quiltmaker and historian, Betsy Chutchian, 
discovered the journal, now housed at Haggard Library in Plano, Texas, and was delighted to discover they 
shared a common passion for quiltmaking.  

Join Betsy as she embarks on a journey to recreate 12 of her great-great grandmother’s quilts inspired by her 
writing. And read as she shares the journal entries that capture the essence of pioneer life, often character-
ized by harsh realities and the sameness of chores that seemed never ending, softened by the beauty, pleas-
ure and friendship found in quiltmaking. 

For the month of June the meeting will be held at SMU-in-Plano. SMU-in-Plano is located at 5236 Tennyson 
Parkway in Plano, between the Dallas North Tollway and Preston Road. 

 
September 2010 – Kaye England  
□ Friday, September 10th – Scrap Mania 
□ Saturday, September 11th – Plates, Wedges and More, 

plus PPQ’s (Partially Pieced Quilts) 
 
February 2011 – Barb McCraw and Teresa Sherling  
□ Date TBD – Folded Flowers Workshop 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Name:  _________________________________     
Address:    ______________________________  
City and Zip:   ___________________________  
Phone:   ________________________________  
Email __________________________________  
 
TOTAL AMOUNT ENCLOSED:   ___________  
 

Enclose a self-addressed stamped envelope to receive 
the supply lists via USPS.  Supply lists may also be 
printed from the website.  Your telephone number and 
email are particularly important so we can reach you in 
the event of any last minute changes.  Copy or clip and 
bring completed form to a meeting, or mail to:  

Donna Petrick 
3816 Dutton Drive 
Plano, TX 75023 

Workshops are $40/day 
for members; $45/day 

for non-members 
Members receive a 

discount  
if they sign up 35 days  

prior to the 
workshop. 

 
Hours:  

9:00 am – 4:30 pm 
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COMMUNITY SERVICE - Julie Schaefer 
 
 
The last three weeks have certainly been interesting and challenging.  A group of us from the Guild (Joan Wilson, Tina 
Connolly, Rose Clair Fletcher, Marvel Link and a friend from the Dallas Guild, Jean Scott,  Germaine Reconnu and her 
daughter, Julie and I) went to Paducah, Kentucky.  We viewed the International Quilt Show, went through The National 
Quilt Museum but were primarily there to take a 5 day class in “Dye-Painting & Quilting”. 
 
Paducah has quite an Arts District and is where Caryl Bryer Fallert bases her quilting.  Who knew?  The Quilt Show was 
wonderful but not as convenient as Houston’s.  Paducah has their quilts and vendors on various levels of a building and 
3 buildings.  The Quilt Museum, in the lower town arts district, was absolutely fantastic and had one room designated  to 
exhibiting many of the better known quilts made by our teacher, Hollis Chatelain. I don’t have the words to express the 
visual impact her quilts make; suffice to say she has won many awards for her fantastic quilts.  Her criteria for winning 
are: a design that is unique, colors that make an impact (she uses thread color in her quilting to achieve this), perfect 
quilting that flows with the design (she admitted to having spent many an hour along with her husband taking out 
stitches) and a quilt that has a current and important message to convey.  She uses her table top Bernina for everything.  
  
Now the dye-painting was hard for me to get started on.  But it was sort of like finger painting, once you get started its 
fun and you just want to go on and on.  The quilting part was exceedingly intimidating if you realize that “stitch in the 
ditch” is a challenge for me.  To make a long story short there were 22 people in the class all artistically making hands, 
feet, eyes, faces, children, intricate pictures and designs. Many plaudits went to them.  I made an artichoke.   Well it was 
a better choice than a tree, mushroom, tulip, fence etc. that I would draw in church to keep my kids busy and quiet.  
However, I did have a good time and did learn a lot.  In fact I would even take another of Hollis’ classes.  I will first need 
a basic texture class in watercolor. 
 
This is the end of the year of service for the QGP’s 2009-10 Board.  VP Community Service is an involving position.  
Taking the items we have made to the various agencies is the least demanding part and we are always welcomed with 
smiles and praises.  This year we have been given a tremendous amount of fabric.  So much fabric that throughout the 
year Karen gave away fabric to other Guilds as well as to agencies that help people get back on their feet by offering 
them a creative outlet of learning how to quilt.  Washing, folding the fabric and placing the pieces in order of color was a 
bit challenging at times.  The push at the end of 2009 to have at least 1200 Christmas stockings completed by the end of 
November was something I don’t want to repeat.  I am so glad that people are willing to do them all year.  Sorry we did-
n’t have any for you at the meeting on the 13th.  A big hug and kisses to those that handed in 105 at the meeting.  Don’t 
forget that LaDawn Dalley is planning on having a big stocking sew-in on July 27th at the Plano Sewing Center.  Put it on 
your calendar.  LaDawn will continue doing the stocking project and it is LaDawn that you need to email that you will be 
coming on July 27th. lsdalley@verizon.net.  Along with the stockings we always fill them with items for children or for the 
new mothers in the ante partum ward of Parkland hospital.  They are so needy of just the basics.  Thank you to those 
that remembered to keep the hotel shampoo, conditioner, soap, and lotions while on a trip.  We brought back a bag full 
from our Paducah trip. 
  
Each year the Guild becomes more and more involved with the community through our education services.  Teresa 
Knode planned and successfully completed an after school program for elementary schools, sewing fabric strips at the 
Quilt 2009 show in conjunction with the Plano Sewing Center who allowed us to use 6 of their machines, and we were 
once again involved at the International Festival doing crayon coloring on fabric with children.  Debbie Skorepa was at 
the festival, at the Quilt 2009 show and at a retirement home training anyone who was interested in the art of Red Work.  
Joan Wilson did a tremendous presentation/Quilt Turning in McKinney at the North Texas History Center.  Margaret 
Schafer will be taking over Teresa’s position as Education Chair and I know that she has a lot of good ideas. 
 
The biggest and most productive section of Community Service is the sewing we do making quilts, cough pillows and 
pillow cases.  Karen Christoffer is the energy behind all of this.  She has a huge room in her home that is packed with 
the entire Guild’s fabric.  From this fabric she makes kits for us to work on every second Tuesday of every month as well 
as those kits that are offered at the general meeting for anyone to take home and make at their own pace.  She decides 
on the patterns we are going to make, how we can utilize the fabric in the best possible way, cuts the fabric, makes kits, 
types up instructions, leads us in making quilt tops, obtains batting, cuts backing and puts the whole thing together.  
Karen is vital to the Guild!  Give her a big hug and “Thank you.”  Next time you see her.  We did give 50 quilts to the 
Collin County Rape Crises Center, 173 quilts to the Collin County Children’s Advocacy Center, and we have 7 extra 
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large quilts to go to the Veterans Administration.  We also gave 100 pillowcases to ConKerr Cancer and 80 to the Chil-
dren’s Advocacy Center.  We made 100 cough pillows for The Medical Center of Plano Surgical Ward and Maria Eaken 
and her mom, Enriqueta Benavides, made 45 more which were also given to the Medical Center.  Don’t forget to put June 
22nd on your calendar for a cough pillow sew-in at the Plano Sewing center.  Please email Karen so that she will know 
how to set up the room. 
 
Thank God Karen will continue this next year being the incentive for making more quilts and of course we appreciate any 
that you made from your stash to add to our donations.  Remember that the second Tuesday of every month we will al-
ways be at the Plano Sewing Center which is on the SE corner of Custer and Spring Creek between 10:00 and 4:00.  Let 
Karen know that you will be coming so she can be prepared with enough kits. Karen.christoffer@tx.rr.com 
 
This year June Austin wore her fingers to the bone crocheting afghans.  She made a total of 42 that were of various sizes 
and designs.  They went to the Rape Crisis Center, Children’s Advocacy Center and Veteran’s Administration.  She also 
made 39 baby caps that went to Newborn’s in Need. Whenever you have some 4 ply yarn and don’t know what to do with 
it, remember to give it to me so I can see that June gets it.  She is just so wonderful to do this for those in need.  
  
I spend a lot of time keeping the documentation of service hours.  I want to thank Lynn Fritsch for making sure I am on 
her list of people to receive all new members’ names.  She has taken over very smoothly for Joan Stevenson. Documen-
tation of service hours is a task appointed in the by laws to the position of VP Community Service.  My biggest complaint 
is that people don’t let me know when they have earned service hours.  When you piece a quilt, make a stocking, cough 
pillow or pillowcase, work at one of the education sites, clean out someone’s sewing room to give the fabric and quilting 
tools to the guild, quilt and/or bind a quilt, take items to an agency, come to a community sew, you are serving the com-
munity through the Guild.  Please either write the hours in Karen’s 3-ring binder or email me with the hours and what they 
are for – briefly - and don’t forget the time spent traveling to and from wherever you are.  juliescha@sbcglobal.net  I know 
there are people that have spent many hours just organizing for the guild meeting and you are forgetting to let me know.  
What about you Emily Armstrong, Teresa Knode, Donna Lobelson, Carrie Oransky, Sandra Vinzant, Brooks Wilson?  Re-
member that we need all documentation for the grant writing and to justify our status as a 501.3c agency (did I get that 
number right Shirley Weaver?) 
 
Obviously another task of my position is to write a column for the Guild newsletter and to keep documentation of and 
about all that has been done in and for the community.  It has been a natural outlet for me and I will enjoy doing it for an-
other year with you’re blessings.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

New Member: 
 
Scott, Dianne Member #:  665 
2708 Sierra Blanca Court Spouse: Riley 
Plano, TX   75025  Birthday: 9/12 
(home) 972-396-8104 Joined: 2011 
(cell)     972-814-9195 
dscott20@msn.com 

MEMBERSHIP - Crisann Skinner and  
Maria Eakin 

June Birthdays 
 

Connie Keel ............................. 06/03 
MaryLou Smith ........................ 06/06 
Teresa Knode .......................... 06/08 
Marvel Link .............................. 06/09 
Mindy Myint ............................. 06/10 
Sarah Krauss ........................... 06/12 
Theri Dufour ............................. 06/13 
Janet Lindsey .......................... 06/13 
Melissa Atchison...................... 06/14 
Lynnette Maytubby .................. 06/14 
Nita Scott ................................. 06/17 
Elaine Vehige .......................... 06/21 
Marie Flanders......................... 06/22 
Amy Dillavou ............................ 06/23 
Maria Eakin .............................. 06/27 
Jean Hostetler ......................... 06/27 
Sharon Zeiner .......................... 06/28 
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Happiness Is…QUILTINGHappiness Is…QUILTINGHappiness Is…QUILTINGHappiness Is…QUILTING    
217 N. Kentucky, McKinney, TX  75069 
972-542-8839 
 Shop Hours:  Mon-Sat 10-5 & Thurs 10-7 

“The Happiest Little Quilt Shop In Texas!” 
www.HappinessIsQuilting.com 

 
Info@happinessIsQuilting.com 

UPCOMING EVENTS - Mickie Warrington 
 

September 10-11, 2010– Coastal Prairie Quilt Guild 
Show, Stafford, TX … for more information call Karen at 
832-693-2512 or email Joyce at 
msjoycejackson@gmail.com 
 
September 17 - 18, 2010 - "Artistry in Fiber," presented 
by the Lone Star Heritage Quilt Guild of Sulphur Springs.  
Sulphur Springs High School Gym, Civic Center 
Complex, 1200 Houston Street, Sulphur 
Springs.  Hours:  Friday, 10:00 AM - 5:00 PM; Saturday, 
9:00 AM - 3:00 PM.  Judged show with awards, over 125 
quilts.  Saturday is also the famous Hopkins County Stew 
Contest during the Fall Festival.  QUILT ENTRY 
DEADLINE:  July 15th.   
Entry forms on website: www.sulphurspringstxquilts.com 

October 1-3, 2010- “It’s a Whole New Quilt”, presented by 
the Red River Quilters, Shreveport, LA … for more 
information email Carolyn at 
Carolyn_hunter@bellsouth.net or 
www.redriverquilters.com 

BOARD MEETING, JUNE 7, 2010 Sheri 
Smith, Secretary 
 
President Donna Petrick called the meeting 
to order at Tino’s Restaurant at 7:00pm.  
Minutes to the April meeting were approved 
(M/S) Donna Lobelson, Margaret Schafer. 
Discussed the change over Board meeting 
on June 7, 2010.  We will meet at 6:00 with 
members buying their own dinner and the 
board will buy dessert. 
• Donna discussed the new Executive 

Board.  All positions are filled except for 
assistant treasurer and inventory. 

• Discussed the Sharing and Caring com-
mittee.  It will report to the Secretary. 

• Margaret Schafer reported on the sched-
ule for the raffle quilt.  

• Donna discussed the remaining grant 
money.  The new request was completed 
and submitted.  

• Tina discussed the National Quilt Mu-
seum in Kentucky .  She wanted to do-
nate $500.00.  It was voted down. 

• The June meeting place will be at SMU 
Legacy. 

• Donna would like to pass out Lone Star 
Awards and Service Bars at the May 
meeting.  If you have any suggestions for 
the lone Star Award email Donna. 

• Janet Plotkin reported on Quilt Retreat 
2011.  39 have signed up so far.  We 
need 66 people.  If we get 80 people we 
can get a larger room. 

• Donna said the Education committee had 
their rollover meeting last week.  Every-
thing was passed on to Margaret Schafer, 
the new Education chair. 

• Donna will be out of town from Sunday 
through Thursday, before the next guild 
meeting. 

 
Meeting adjourned 8:15. 
Sheri Smith, Secretary 
 
Attendance: 
Donna Petrick          Sheri Smith 
Tina Connolly             Margaret Schafer 
Donna Lobelson          Crisann Skinner 
Emily Armstrong       Mickie Warrington 
Shirley Weaver              Janet Plotkin 
 

Quilts From  
Hometown 
Summer Quilt 
Challenge  

will be Displayed in 
Shops Around the 

Square 
May 31-July 4th 

 

Check Website for De-
tails 
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Business card: 
1 month = $15 
3 months = $35 
 
Quarter Page: 
1 month = $25 
3 months = $60 
 

Half Page: 
1 month = $40 
3 months = $90 
 
Please make ads in “jpg” files and email to 
Mickie Warrington at media@ 
quiltersguildofplano.org 

COMMON THREADS AD RATES 

Lone Star Awards May, 2010 
Donna Petrick, President 

 
Outgoing President, Donna Petrick, presented the following awards: 
 
Rose-Clair Fletcher – is mostly a behind the scenes person, who is now going to be our VP of Media 
as well.  She became a member in 2003 and works for Linda’s Electric Quilts in McKinney, doing 
their website work.  With our guild, she has been doing anything related to artwork and design.  She 
has spent hundreds of hours in the design of everything from newspaper ads to bookmarks, to pins 
and tee shirts for our quilt shows.  She’s very talented graphic artist that we can depend on for all 
our art needs. 
 
Richard Larson – also does a lot of work behind the scenes, even though he doesn’t come to 
meetings very often.  Richard has his own quilting business and produces many winning quilt 
designs.  He is our announcer for our quilt show, works very closely with quilt registration and quilt 
return to make it run smoothly for our shows.  He also promotes the guild in a number of other 
areas.  I’ve gotten a number of calls from people because Richard has recommended us.  He 
donates items from his shop and generally sells a large number of tickets for our quilts and our 
shows.  He became a member in 2000. 
 
Donna Lobelson – most of you know her as the VP of Programs, and while she has booked great 
speakers, she has also worked with the guild on some additional projects such our beading projects.  
She spent a day with us at Tanglewood, teaching beading techniques and supplying all the materials 
from her own supply.  She has also spent some time teaching fabric dyeing techniques as well as 
sharing any of her quilting knowledge.  Donna became a member in 1998.   
 
Dayna Ragland –has been doing an excellent job of doing the BOM all by herself.   She has done a 
great job producing a wonderful design.   She has her own long arm quilting business, Sew Special 
Creations.  Her award is for currently carrying the brunt of our community service quilting.  All of you 
are turning out beautiful quilt tops that have to make it to the finished product.   We are very grateful 
that she has been so generous with her time.    Dayna joined the guild in 2008.  (We need several 
more people to join in the effort for us to continue to hand over so many quilts to the organizations 
we support.) 
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WPresident       Sheri Smith 
VP-Membership      Crisann Skinner        
 Maria Eakin 
VP-Programs Donna Petrick 

VP-Community Service        Julie  Schaefer 
VP-Guild Activities       Tina Connolly 
VP Media        Rose-Clair Fletcher 
Secretary        Donna Lobelson 
Treasurer        Shirley Weaver 
Librarian        Emily Armstrong 
Quilt Show 2011       Kemberly Wilshire 

Committee Chairs  

Assistant - Membership  
Assistants - Programs      Sherry Worley 
 Donna Lobelson 
Assistant - Treasurer       Madelyn Beachboard  
Assistant - Librarian Becky Woods 
 Debbie Skorepa 
Block of Month        Open 
Directory        Rebecca Clayton 
Door Prizes        Maria Eakin 
Education       Margaret Schafer 
Fat Quarter Lotto       Open 
Historian        Mindy Myint 
Hospitality        Open 
Inventory Control       Lut DeMeulder 
Newsletter Editor       Mickie Warrington 
Nine Patch        Janice Bentley 
Publicity        Rose-Clair Fletcher 
Retreat 2010 Janet Plotkin 
 and ADOS group 
Service Quilts        Karen Christoffer 
Show 'n Tell       Karen Hawkins 
Small Groups Cathy LaManna 
Stocking Project       LaDawn Dalley 
TAQG      Aggie Meszaros 
Web E-mail Maggi Honeyman 
Web Master       Beverly Geise 

TREASURER’S REPORT - Shirley Weaver 

Cash Flow / Net Worth - April  
2010  
Category Description Balance 

  

INFLOWS  

Administrative Income  
Interest Income $13.36 

Guild Activities Income  
Raffle Quilt $217.00 

Media Income  
Newsletter Postage $20.00 

Membership Income  
Guest Fees $18.48 

Membership Dues 2010-2011 $435.00 

TOTAL INFLOWS $703.84 

  

OUTFLOWS  

Administrative Expenses  
Plano Chamber of Commerce Dues $275.00 

Community Service Expenses  

Supplies $25.94 

Guild Activities Expenses  
Raffle Quilt Expense $61.75 

Programs Expenses  

Guild Meeting Facilities Rent $50.00 

TOTAL OUTFLOWS $412.69 

  

OVERALL TOTAL $291.15 

  

Overall Net Worth $55,632.53 
  

Guild Officers 2010-2011 
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BLOCK OF THE MONTH -  Dayna Ragland  
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 Office Use Only: Date Received:  _______________  
  Amount:  _______________  
 □  Cash □  Check #  _______________  

 
Quilters Guild of Plano 
Membership Application 

(for New or Renewing Members) 
 

PLEASE PRINT LEGIBLY: 
 
Name:  _____________________________________________________________________________________________________  

 
Address:  _____________________________________________________________________________________________________  
 STREET CITY STATE ZIP 
Phones:  home: __________________________  work: __________________________  cell: ________________________________  

 
Email:  _____________________________________________________  birthday: ___________  spouse’s first name: ________________  
 MONTH/DAY ONLY 
 
If interested in joining a friendship group, check which time is most convenient:  
 □  morning  □  afternoon  □  evening  □  weekend 
 
Check those committees where you would like to volunteer or learn more about their activities: 
□  Historian □  Small groups □  Guild products □  Education □  Directory 
□  9-Patch □  Block of the Month □  Service quilts □  Library □  Membership 
□  Door prizes □  Programs □  Holiday stocking project □  Quilt Show (various jobs) 
 
Please share with us a list of your skills, talents and hobbies that you would like to share with the Guild: 

 __________________________________________________________________________________________  

 __________________________________________________________________________________________  

 
How did you hear about the Guild? 

 □  Guild web page  □  Guild member □  Another guild 
  □  Guild newsletter □  other publication  
  □  Other (please describe) ____________________________________________________________  
 

Membership dues are $25 per year, and are due June 1st.  New members joining after January 1st will pay a reduced rate of $15 for the remaining 
months of the year.  Members are listed in the Directory if their  information is received before August 1st. 
 
Active membership is granted on receipt of application and paid dues.  Active members attend Guild meetings, participate in Guild activities and/or 
work on committees.  All active members have voting privileges. 
 
Dues include website access to the monthly on-line newsletter.  If you prefer a hard copy sent to your home, please add $10 to help defray the cost 
of printing and mailing.  Mail your completed form with a check (made payable to “QGP”) to the following address: 

 

Membership 
Quilters Guild of Plano 

5000 York Lane 
Plano, TX, 75093 

 

The Quilters Guild of Plano is a not-for-profit 501(c)(3) entity and does not discriminate on 
the basis of race, color, national origin, sex or handicap. 

Demographic information: (this information is necessary for the Guild to obtain grants from various sources) 
 
Age □  18-34 □  35-54 □  55 or older Gender □  female □  male 
 
Ethnicity □  White (not of Hispanic origin)  □  Black (not of Hispanic origin) □  Hispanic 
  □  American Indian or Alaskan Native □  Asian or Pacific Islander □  Other 



 

 

    

 

Quilters Guild of Plano 
PresentsPresentsPresentsPresents    

    

Betsy ChutchianBetsy ChutchianBetsy ChutchianBetsy Chutchian    
Quilts from a Pioneer Woman’s JournalQuilts from a Pioneer Woman’s JournalQuilts from a Pioneer Woman’s JournalQuilts from a Pioneer Woman’s Journal    

June 10, 2010 
 

SMU-In-Plano 
5236 Tennyson Parkway 

Between Dallas North Parkway and Preston Road 
(see map above) 

 
SOCIAL TIME - 6:30 pm ~ MEETING TIME - 7:00 pm   
(Only board members will be admitted before 6:30pm) 

The Quilters Guild 
of Plano is funded in 
part by the City of 
Plano. 
The Quilters Guild 
of Plano does not 
discriminate on the 
basis of race, color, 
national origin, sex 
or handicap. 

QUILTERS GUILD OF PLANO 
PO BOX 260216 
PLANO, TEXAS 75026 
 

** NOTE THE NEW LOCATION FOR THIS MONTH ONLY ** 

The June meeting will be in the Oasis 
Room, Building 3, Room 202. 


